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Offertory Collection
May 6th: €1905 and Building

Fund : €2825  Thank You.

Recent Baptism

Recent Marriage

Station Masses
Tues 14th May at 7:30 John & Marie•
Kingston for Coxestown, Gurranes
Derry, Derrymilleen, Castlederry

To book a date for a Station Mass, con-
tact the Parish Office or Fr Hayes

August Music School
Just a reminder that if anyone is inter-

ested in signing up for the music school
and hasnt yet - please contact the parish
office by the 18th of May as we will
need to book places. It is a week long
residental Summer school  for young
people from aged 13 with an interest in
music or singing. The cost per person for
accommodation, all meals and materials
is €120. (It costs more but the parish will
subsidise the cost for young people from
here.) Please contact the parish office for
info. 

Irish Catholic
Reminder that the The Irish Catholic

newspaper is on offer at the moment
after Mass in Enniskeane Church at a
special price of €1. Please pick up a copy
if interested so the Parish Assembly can
gauge the interest in this project.

Lyre Vintage Run
Lyre Vintage Run is on Sun 12th May.

Vintage and Classic Tractors Cars and
Motorbikes. All Welcome. Registration is
at 11am 

Padre Pio Mass
The Annual Mass to mark St. Padre

Pio’s birthday at Enniskeane Church will
be celebrated by Capuchin Priests on Fri-
day May 24th at 7.30pm. Blessings with
relics of the saint will be given from 6pm
until 7.15pm and after the Mass.

Second collection
Annual collection for the Diocesan Pas-

toral Development Office will be taken up
at all Masses this weekend –
Saturday/Sunday 11th/12th May.  Your
generosity to this collection enables the
office to continue to offer training and for-
mation for pastoral groups and parish
ministries, and adult faith development
opportunities throughout the Diocese of
Cork and Ross.

Dementia Information Evening
In the Munster Arms Hotel, Bandon on

Monday 13th of May at 7pm.  Come
along to this free information evening
hosted by Cork Kerry Community
Healthcare/HSE and meet and talk with
those working within dementia services.
For more information call 021-4923997

Tidy Towns
It’s all beginning soon -  Anti Litter Chal-

lenge -  Judging begins week of 13th May-
So why not join us to keep our twin vil-
lages looking beautiful with our fantastic
volunteers.  Meeting outside Shorten’s
Garage, Ballineen on Tues night at 7.00

Bring and Buy
Ballineen Methodist Church Annual

Bring and Buy Sale is on Friday the 17th
of May at 7.30pm in the B.E.D.A. Hall
Ballineen. Admission €4 including re-
freshments. Everyone welcome. 

We welcome to our parish community 

Lexi Tobin Tir na Greine Enniskeane

who was baptised recently.

Cul Camp
St Marys GAA Cul Camp is on from

Monday 15th  to Friday 19th July.  Online
booking now open. Book early to be sure
of place. Boys & Girls 6 to 13.

Best Wishes to Lisa Murphy Bandon
and Martin O’ Mahony Bantry who were
married in Enniskeane recently.

Parish assembly
Meeting on Monday May 13th at

8.30pm in Gort Mhuire. 

Anam Cara
Anam Cara  is an organisation that sup-

ports bereaved parents and is holding a
Parent Evening on Tues 21st May at
7:20pm in the Munster Arms Hotel, Ban-
don. This event is free and open to all be-
reaved parents regardless of the age your
child died, the circumstances of their
death, or whether their death was recent
or not. Please note there will be no events
in July or August, please contact us on
info@anamcara.ie or 085 2888 888 for
any queries.

Active Retirement
Next meeting on Tues the 14th of May at

2:30pm in the BEDA hall. All Welcome

A Parent’s Blessing at Commun-
ion Time.

When you were born our hearts were so
full of happiness

That there was no room in us for words.
When you were growing our hearts were

so full of care for you
That we spoke soothingly, and sometimes

sharply, fearful for your safety,
But always in the deepest places of our

hearts we spoke lovingly.
Today, as we watch you moving forward

with your friends
We marvel at all you have done and be-

come
Our spirits sing praise to God for the gift

that is you.
And, though our hearts have stretched to

love others,
Yet, there is a place within us that is

yours, and only yours always.
For the light you shine on us,
For the life you call us to,
For the special gift of God you are now
and will ever be,
Thank you. ( Christy Kenneally)

Congratulations to all the boys and girls
from Enniskeane School who receive their
First Holy Communion this weekend and
Good luck to the other children of the
parish who will do so over the next few
weeks.


